
On Wednesday, February 20, 2019, the Supreme Court of ASUU convened to discuss Election 
Grievance filed by Mr. Owen Migdal against Mr. Gabriel Misla. Through some of his friends, Mr. 
Migdal heard that Mr. Milsa had created a fake email account to get information from other 
Assembly candidates. If true, this action would break Fair Campaign Laws and could potentially 
disqualify Mr. Milsa. Due to the lack of evidence presented by Mr. Migdal, however, Mr. Milsa 
was found innocent by the court and is allowed to continue running.  


